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Welcome to the sixth installment of the
Forsyth County Parks and Recreation
bimonthly newsletter! As always we will
include updates on upcoming special
events around the county and exciting
new information on projects happening
around the department. Take a few
minutes to sit back and enjoy getting
up to speed on all things Forsyth
County Parks & Recreation!

Our goals at Forsyth County Parks and
Recreation are to provide extraordinary,
safe, and well-maintained facilities to
ensure recreational and leisure
opportunities are available for residents
and visitors of Forsyth County.  Follow
along our journey with this newsletter
and be sure to sign up so you never
miss an edition!

Welcome!

March & April 2025
Department Updates

Tanglewood Park RV Campground Opening
The Tanglewood Park RV Campground is back open! The 2025 campground
season is from March 1st - December 5th. There are 44 sites, and each site
has full hookup with 20/30/50 amp plug in. The campground also features a
volleyball course, horseshoe pits, small soccer field, fire pits, and a picnic
shelter available for reservation. 

Come enjoy Tanglewood Park from a different experience by staying on site.
There are plenty of activities to do at the park and around the Clemmons
area. Walk the miles of paved or natural surface trails, play a round of golf at
one of our courses, or visit our Aquatic Center (Memorial Day-Labor Day). 

For more information and reservations, please call us at (336) 703-6494 or
visit our website at rvcampground.tanglewoodpark.org

Tanglewood Park Aquatic Center Season
Passes are back!

Aquatic Center Season Passes are now
available for purchase! 

Child/Senior Pass (Ages 3-5 &55+): $125
Individual Passes: $150
Family Duo Pass (Up to 2 Members): $250
Family Pass (Up to 4 Members): $500

Family Passes include one (1) Tanglewood
Park entrance sticker. Pick up your season
pass at the Tanglewood Park Welcome
Center today!

Early Bird 10% discount is available on all
season passes until March 31st, 2025.

http://rvcampground.tanglewoodpark.org/
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Upcoming Events
Walk MS: Triad 2025 - Triad Park - April 12th

March for Babies 2025 - Triad Park - April 26th

Southern Charm at the Farm - Tanglewood Park - April 26th

Walk MS is back for another fundraising walk at Triad Park. This
walk will be on Saturday, April 12th. All proceeds will benefit the
National MS Society, which is hosting the event. There will be a
1-mile, and 3-mile route offered, a pre-event program, sponsor
tables, and more! For more information and to register, visit
events.nationalmssociety.org

March of Dimes will be hosting a fundraising walk for March
for Babies. This walk will be on Saturday, April 26th. March
for Babies’ goal is to bring people together and raise funds
to help tackle America’s maternal and infant health crisis.
This walk is a family-friendly event, and will feature live
music, and activities. This is a free event, and you can
register at www.marchforbabies.org

Southern Charm at the Farm is semi-annual
artisan craft show that features 300+ vendors
each show. The spring show will be on Saturday,
April 26th from 9:00AM-4:00PM. Tickets for this
event are $5 and can be purchased at the
entrance gate. Come out and support local
businesses and enjoy shopping, food, live music,
and more! For more information, visit
southerncharmatthefarmnc.com

https://events.nationalmssociety.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=2171
https://www.marchforbabies.org/EventInfo/?PersonId=&EventID=22902&change=undefined
https://southerncharmatthefarmnc.com/


Thanks for reading! For more information on any of
your Forsyth County Parks you can can visit

forsyth.cc/parks to stay up to date on exclusive
website articles regarding important updates, special

events, and things to know about your Forsyth
County Parks!

If you enjoyed this newsletter you can sign up by
clicking HERE to receive each bimonthly edition via
email. You can also sign up by visiting our website
and navigating to the “Sign Up for our Bimonthly

Newsletter HERE” button and filling in your preferred
email address! Physical copies of our bimonthly

newsletter will also be available for pick-up at our
Downtown Parks & Recreation office located on the

2nd floor of the Forsyth County Government Building
OR at the Tanglewood Park Welcome Center!

In the months of March and April we hope you are
able to take time from your everyday life to enjoy

everything our beautiful county parks have to offer.
Come to the park and walk a trail, ride a bike, play

some golf (or disc golf), host a picnic, or do anything
else we have to offer. There’s always plenty to do in

Forsyth County!
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Until Next Time!

County Spotlight
-

Tanglewood Golf
Tanglewood Park is home to many activities for all to

enjoy. With Spring right around the corner, one of these
is Golf! Tanglewood has two 18-hole championship

courses, an 18-hole par 3 course, two driving ranges, a
practice putting green, and chipping green.

If you are looking to feel some history while you play, the
Championship Course is for you. Home to the 1974 PGA
Championship and several Senior PGA Tour events, this

course has been played by many of golf’s greats!
Including Jack Nicklaus and Lee Trevino. 

If you are looking for a challenging layout, the Reynolds
Course will certainly offer that. Considered one of the
best value courses around, this course carves through
the woods of Tanglewood Park and features plenty of

elevation change. 

For more information about golf at Tanglewood, visit
golf.tanglewoodpark.org or call (336) 703-6420.

Outdoor Picnic Shelters Open April 1st
Warmer weather is soon to be upon us, and with it comes the opening
of Forsyth County Parks reservation season for outdoor picnic shelters
and event rentals! 

Choose from 8 of our 10 county operated parks (including the newly
opened J. Dudley Watts Jr. Forsyth County Belews Lake Park!) for a
selection of  picnic shelters of all sizes to best suit your event. 

Book your reservation today! Picnic Shelters offer dates available from
April 1st - October 31st. Indoor facilities have dates available now!  

For more information and reservations for Tanglewood Park picnic
shelters and indoor event rentals, please call the Tanglewood Park
Marketing & Events Office at (336) 703-6480.

To reserve a venue at any other county park, please call (336) 703-
2500. 

Tanglewood Stables Easter Hayrides
Book your Easter Egg Hunt Hayride at
Tanglewood Park’s Stables for select
weekends this April! 

Bring your family out to the park to
hunt for eggs and get your picture
taken with the Easter Bunny! 

For more information and
reservations, call (336) 766-9540.
Reservations Required. Cash or
Check Only. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fcprnewsletter
http://golf.tanglewoodpark.org/

